From: Shirley Hifstutler

Date: July 28, 2019 at 11:17:04 AM CDT

To: gary.hanson@state.sd.us

Subject: [EXT] SD is a national leader in wind energy
Reply-To

Shirley Hifstutler

Black Hawk, SD 57718

July 28, 2019

Dear Gary Hanson,

| am writing to voice my support for wind energy development.Wind energy is the future. It’s clean. It’s
local. And it supports a thriving economy, money for schools and roads, and creates local jobs.Protect
the rights of property owners to make decisions about placing wind energy on their own property.Please
do what you can to support wind energy.Please do what you can to support wind energy.

Sincerely,
Shirley Hifstutler





